MT VIEW IRRIGATION
5238 W 2150 N
OGDEN, UT 84404
11-8-2022
To: Whom it May Concern
Re: Warren Estates Subdivision

Dear Sirs,

Mt. View Irrigation has the capacity to serve secondary water to the 7 lot Warren Estates Subdivision.
The owner of the subdivision has completed the development agreement, which includes a provision to
provide the needed water shares to supply the project and approval of plans for the pipelines and
laterals. Before final approval and building permits can be issued, the improvements must be installed,
inspected and approved by Mt View Irrigation, as-built plans must be submitted and any notices
required are to be filed with the County Recorder. Upon completion of these items, Mt. View Irrigation
will deliver pressurized secondary water to the project. Please note that proof of payment of the
secondary water connection fee is to be submitted before a building permit is issued. Each lot owner
will become shareholders in the company and will be bound by its By-laws

Signed
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Kami Marriott

Secretary



